Dear clients,

In accordance with the regulations of the National Bank of Serbia and the principles of responsible
business, Unicredit Bank is from January 1, 2025. started with the implementation of the Decision
on the temporary limitation of interest rates in credit contracts concluded with the beneficiary - a
private individual, published in the Sluzbeni Glasnik RS, number 102, on December 23, 2024,
(hereinafter referred to as the "Decision").

In accordance with the above, you will be informed in a timely manner about the application of the
interest rates defined by the Decision.

The decision applies from January 1 to December 31, 2025, and you can familiarize yourself with its
text through the official website of the National Bank of Serbia
(privremeno_ogranicenje_kamatnih_stopa.pdf)


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nbs.rs%2Fexport%2Fsites%2FNBS_site%2Fdocuments%2Fpropisi%2Fpropisi-zk%2Fprivremeno_ogranicenje_kamatnih_stopa.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CJovana.Nikolin.external%40unicreditgroup.rs%7C0067d3ae173f40410c6b08dd30883409%7C2cc49ce966a141aca96bbdc54247696a%7C0%7C0%7C638720083722119337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XaMXX8fch5aoQeHGJVy2ty3E5FzuBgRqKiPrYaeKizE%3D&reserved=0

